
Dept. Local Govt.                                                               
Custom House,                                                                      
Dublin 1.                                                                                   
                                                                                                        14. 3. 2017. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Re The National Planning Framework Document. 
 
FLAME (Former Local Authority Members Eire) wishes to submit 
that the Local Govt. Reform Act 2014 which abolished Town and 
Borough Councils should be repealed, not least of all because of 
the unconstitutionality of same (see attached) but also because of 
the destruction which has been caused to Urban Areas as a 
consequence, a fact which even the Proponents of same now 
accept. 
The NPF must also consider according City Council Status to the 
former Corporations/ Borough Councils such as Clonmel, Wexford, 
Sligo, Drogheda etc. 
 
Le Meas, 
 

 
FLAME. 
	


